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Attention: RESIDENTS / BUSINESS

We are pleased to inform you that Wells Construction will be pedorming road
construction on 122 Street from 51 Ave to Fox Drive. Construction is scheduled
to begin June 1 1th 2018 weather permitting. Construction will start on '122*Street
at 51 Ave progressing northbound to 63 Avenue. Once the northbound work,is
complete, we will start the south bound lanes starting from Fox Drive progressing
towards 51 Ave. Hours of operation will be from 7:00 am-7:00 pm, Monday to
Saturday.

The work will consist of:

For yours and our convenience please mark with paint or tape the sprinkler
heads at the front of your property if you have them.

While under construction temporary walkways will be set up for public access.
Please be advised if you have any special requirements we ask that you contact
the site designate listed below prior or during the construction period.
We will endeavor to minimize inconvenience to you, however we ask for your co-
operation with our crews to erlable us to complete this work as safely and
efficiently as possible^

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. If you require fudher information
please contact the undersigned at (780)732-7456

Regards,
WELLS CONSTRUCTION DIVISIOIN O[: LAFARGE CANADA INC.

Frank Cuglietta
Project Superintendent


